
 
 
 
 
 
Ref. No.: MCHI/PRES/12-13/_____     

January 9, 2013 
 
To 
Shri Sanjay Deshmukh (I.A.S.) 
Collector, Mumbai Sub-Urban District 
Admn. Bldg. 10th Floor, 
Govt.Colony, Bandra (E)  
Mumbai – 400051 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Greetings from MCHI-CREDAI, Compliments of the Festive Season, and Best 
Wishes to our State, Maharashtra, for a Happy, Prosperous 2013. 
 
MCHI-CREDAI, formed in 1982, is the most prominent and the only recognized 
body of Real Estate Developers in Mumbai and MMR. MCHI-CREDAI brings 
together members dealing in Real Estate Development on one common 
platform to address various issues facing the Industry.    MCHI-CREDAI has a 
strong Membership of over 1000 leading Developers in Mumbai and has 
expanded across MMR, having its own units in Thane, Kalyan -Dombivli, 
Mira–Virar City, Raigad and Navi Mumbai. 
 
Sir, we would like to take this opportunity to call on you, for a brief, convivial 
meeting with your goodself. May we request you to grant our office-bearers an 
opportunity to call on you, at a time convenient to your goodself, early in 
January 2013. 
 
We look forward to your kind response. 
 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
 
 
Paras Gundecha 
President 
 
Mobile No.: 98210 92439 


